
 

Year 3 

After our exciting visit from The Bugman last week, year 3 have been working 
hard writing thank you letters to him and his bugs!  To make sure our letters 
were as good as they could be we thought about the features we needed to 
use in our letters.  We included an address, the date, an opening statement 
and who it was from.  In our letters we told The Bugman about what we liked 
or didn’t like about the animals and also asked him some questions at the end 
of our letters.   In our maths lessons we have been working hard on our 
multiplication and division.  We have used arrays to solve our calculations and 
we all worked really hard to draw our arrays accurately so we could work out 
the correct answer.  Ask your child about them! 
 
In the afternoons we have been busy designing 3D bugs ready for our art 
lessons next week.  We are going to use our designs and actually make them! 
We also continued our rainforest Powerpoint presentations and took part in 
The Big Draw by creating paintings based on Faith Ringgold’s work.  Here is one 
of her paintings below. 
 
We can’t wait to make our 3D bugs next week and to perform our Black 
History Month song in assembly on Friday! 

  

 


